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I live on a small gravel cul-de-sac of 7 houses in the North Valley with a canopy of old 
cottonwoods and a grinder sewer system. The grinder sewage piping extends from 
each house down the road to hook into the ABQ sewer. 

Having seen what is going on with other neighborhoods in which this system is not 
being successfully installed, I am adamantly opposed to this on my street. 

There are still marking left on my landscaping from when this company came in. 
Those markings indicate the need for  some serious concerns as follow:  
1.  Who is liable to replace the gravel road torn up by trenching and large trucks 
driving on it and  the sprinkler system that can be destroyed by trucks and trenching?    
2.   Who is liable for the death of the old cottonwoods that roots get severed?   It costs 
thousands of dollars to cut down these trees. Is the City of ABQ going to do that? The 
beauty of the neighborhood is priceless and cannot be replaced 
3.  Who is liable for our grinder system? Raw sewage is a major problem in the home   
I have had to deal with this system for years. It costs thousands of dollars to retrench. 
4.  Who is going to replace the flagstone, gravel and established piñon and other 
plantings from my grinder system to the gravel road and the same for the other 6 
properties 

To reiterate, I am adamantly opposed to this action by the City of Albuquerque. 

 from my iPhone
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